
DEPENDABLE 

PRODUCT 

NEWS 

3056 Walker Ridge Dr., NW, Suite G Walker, MI  49544  800.866.2227 fax 877.299.2414  www.tubeliteinc.com 

 

 

Date: 1/28/19 
 

Effective Date: 1/21/19   
 

Engineering Bulletin: 19.01.01 
 

Released By: Mary Avery 
 

Subject:  Product Label 
 

  
 

Communication with our clients is critical for success. 
Thanks to comments from some of you, we discovered it may not be well 
known that a smaller profile extrusion may be nested into a larger one. 
 
To help avoid future confusion we have begun adding the following label to 
boxes containing material which may fit this scenario. 
 

 
 
The label will be placed on the top of the box at one end.  

 

 
 
We thank all of clients who assisted us with this solution and continue to seek 
other improvements throughout our processes.    
 


